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Ms. Sandy Phelps

Grants Manager

The Chicago Community Foundation

111 East Wacker Drive, Suite 1400

Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Ms. Phelps:

The Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation is providing to you in an attachment the information the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) requires in order to qualify for the maximum 50% contribution limitation for your contribution to the Foundation in 2011. 

Again, thank you for your contributions to the Donor Intent Program during 2011.  If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call me at 414-291-9915.

Very truly yours,

Cynthia K. Friauf

Attachment

cc:
Michael W. Grebe
